July 2, 2012

FOIA/PA Officer

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T6-D8

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Via email: FOIA.resource@nrc.gov

FOIA REQUEST

Dear FOIA Officer:

Missouri Coalition
for the ENvironment

Flfortive Citizen Action Since 1969

FOIA/PA REQUEST
easeNo. O\ On) W

Date Rec'd: - &“\@

Specialist.

Pursuant to the Freedom of information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552, | request access to and copies of any

documents detailing:

e The sale price of a 1966 sale of 8700 tons of barium sulfate containing seven tons of uranium

from the Atomic Energy Commission to the Commercial Discount Corporation of Chicago

» The sale price of 8700 tons of barium sulfate containing seven tons of uranium from the

Commercial Discount Corporation of Chicago to the Cotter Corporation of Colorado.
e The sale price of 1966 sale of 74,000 tons of Belgian Congo pitchblende raffinate by the AEC to
the Commercial Discount Corporation of Chicago.

s The sale price of a 1966 sale of 32,500 tons of Colorado raffinate by the AEC to the Commercial
Discount Corporation of Chicago.

e The chemical compositions of the any of the materials mentioned above that were sold to the

Commercial Discount Corporation of Chicago by the AEC.
e A 1976 investigation by Region 3 of the NRC regarding West Lake Landfill in St. Louis, MO
s FOIA requests submitted within the last five years relating to the West Lake Landfill Superfund

or the documents requested above.

if possible, please make these documents available electronically.

Please waive any applicable fees. The Missouri Coalition for the Environment is a non-profit 501{c){3)

corporation. MCE routinely makes complex legal and factual information available to the public. MCE

plans to disseminate any information found through this request to the public.
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This information will contribute significantly to the public understanding of the health hazards posed by
the West Lake Landfill Superfund site. The information will help public officials and citizens make
informed decisions about how to engage with the EPA’s cleanup efforts.

This information will also contribute significantly to an understanding of the NRC's response to cleaning
up post-Manhattan Project radwaste.

if my request is denied in whole or part, please justify all deletions by reference to specific exemptions
of the act. Please release all separable portions of otherwise exempt material.

If my fee waiver is denied, please inform me in advance if this request is expected to cost more than
$100.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please feel free to contact me at either 801-529-5066
or (0)(6) |

ook forward to your reply.
Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

- M%f a///%/

Shane Chapman





